
 

 

Vision 
 

SMHS develops clear, 

unified practices and 

policies for all stakeholders 

in order to continually 

improve student learning. 

 

SLO’s 

S = Socially Adjusted                

A = Academically Advanced 

I = Independent Learner        

N = Noteworthy Citizen            

T = Technologically Savvy 

 
 

Mission 
 

SMHS assures that all students 

achieve the high levels of 

learning required for success 

in college, career, or post-

secondary training. 

 

 

Santa Maria High School 

Principal’s 411 

 

May 9, 2023 

 

Reminders:   

•  5 / 9  S c h o o l  B o a r d  m e e t i n g  ( 6 : 3 0 p m  a t  D i s t r i c t  O f f i c e )  

•  5 / 1 2  S t a f f  A p p r e c i a t i o n  D a y / R e t i r e m e n t  R e c o g n i t i o n  D a y  
( L u n c h  f o r  s t a f f  m e m b e r s ;  1 0 0 ’ s  b a n d  c o v e r )   

•  5 / 1 6  E L A C  p a r e n t  m e e t i n g  ( 6 : 3 0 p m  M M L C )   

•  5 / 1 7  D C  m e e t i n g  ( 7 : 1 5 a m  r m . 3 5 6 )   
 

This week in Athletics:  

 

From the Principal: (Steve Campbell)  

Good afternoon Saints, this week the message and the Kudos are bundled together. As 
“the move” quickly approaches, there are a lot of questions to be answered about the 
process and how this whole thing is going to work. It is a huge undertaking, and every 
person has their own unique set of challenges and needs.  
 



It is times like these when SMHS needs a hero, and fortunately we have one. Caren 
Russom came to Tyson and I and asked if she could help with the communication part 
of this move. As we brainstormed, it became clear that another layer of communication 
would really help. In the end, Caren offered to schedule an appointment with each 
teacher who will be going through a move this summer (into the new building, or just 
into a new location, not new building) and walk them through the questions that are 
frequently being asked. Packing procedures, box labeling, what the rooms look like, 
what does the furniture look like, when am I scheduled to move, where is my new room 
located in the new room, to name a few. Caren has offered to clear up any of these 
questions as well as follow up with any new questions that a staff member may have.  
 
The hope is that a one-on-one meeting will help answer the many questions both 
common and unique to the individual, and ultimately relieve stress that is probably 
building as the move day nears.  
 
So, kudos to you Caren. Your assistance will be a much-needed personal touch and I 
believe it will make a lot of people feel much better about what we face. Don’t get me 
wrong Saints, it will still be a lot of “change” to process for a while, but with teamwork 
like this, and as much communication as possible…..we’ll be fine. Thanks again Caren 
for your help.   
 
Sincerely,  
 

 

(Steve Campbell, Principal SMHS) 

 

 


